
  

 

 
 

Welcome back everyone – I trust that you have all had a restful Christmas 

and New Year and are ready to embrace the Spring Term!! 

 

Look out for this year’s first Headteacher Awards on next week’s 

Newsletter!  

 
CHRISTMAS CONCERTS 
Thank you to all of our parents, grandparents and family friends who supported the school by 
coming to watch our fabulous Christmas Concerts.  The grand total of £2262.00 was raised 
through ticket sales and raffles.  This will be used towards paying for the new outdoor 
equipment at Lloyds Lane and the outdoor shelters at Chapel Lane.  
 
 
PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCY  
We currently have a vacancy on our Governing Body for the role of Parent Governor.  If you 
wish to apply for this position please complete a Nomination Form available from either 
school office.  Nominations need to be returned to Mr Roberts no later than 12 p.m. 
Monday. 20th January.  In the event that more than 1 nomination is received a ballot will be 
held .Thank you.  
 
 
AUSTRALIAN  BUSH FIRE FUND RAISER. 
As part of our learning  about helping others and  raising awareness of matters happening 
around the world we will be having a Non-Uniform Day next Friday, 17th January, to raise funds 
(a donation of your choice) for the unfortunate families whose lives have been greatly affected 
by the Australian bush fires. As always we look forward to your support! 
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 

The Criw Cymraeg Team are delighted to announce that after all of 

their hard work they have been awarded the Criw Cymraeg Bronze 

Award!!  They are now looking at working towards achieving the Silver 

Award. 

Gwaith bendigedig pawb!! 

 
 


